
 
 

 

 
 
 
Hipoolito Camacho 
Compliance Engineer  
09/14/2023 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing to provide assurance regarding the materials used in our products with respect to 
PFAS (Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances) content. As a responsible and conscientious 
organization, we recognize the growing concerns surrounding PFAS in industrial products and are 
committed to addressing these concerns by maintaining the highest standards of safety and 
environmental responsibility. 
 
To the best of our knowledge and based on our most recent assessments, we can affirm that all 
wetted materials used in our products are free from PFAS compounds. We understand the 
significance of PFAS-related environmental and health risks and are dedicated to ensuring the 
safety and environmental compliance of our products. 
 
Our commitment to PFAS-free materials extends throughout our entire supply chain. We work 
closely with our suppliers to ensure that the raw materials and components we source meet our 
strict criteria, and we continually review and enhance our materials sourcing and manufacturing 
processes to adhere to the latest regulations and industry best practices. 
 
Environmental responsibility is a shared priority, and we believe that by offering PFAS-free 
products, we contribute to safeguarding the environment and the well-being of communities where 
our products are utilized. 
 
Thank you for considering our commitment to PFAS-free products. We look forward to serving 
your needs and contributing to a safer and more sustainable future. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Hipolito Camacho  
Compliance Engineer  
 


